
Week Commencing: 11.7.22 

Did you know that this month is Disability Pride Month. Although this originated in America 30 years ago, it is now an event 

that is celebrated across the world. Our parent Governor, Mandy Aulak,  bought it to my attention…..In her blog she writes:  

“Pride in the context of disability will mean different things to different people. Some say it’s about being visible, others say 

it’s  a month to celebrate each other’s uniqueness and take pride in who we are; being disabled gives a unique perspective 

of the world and can make disabled people great problem solvers and innovative thinkers- skills which have been honed 

over the years  to overcome many obstacles faced in daily life.”. You can read more at https://

www.annakennedyonline.com/disability-pride-month/   We celebrate the strengths of our pupils and their incredible 

achievements every day!                                                                     Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

      

Birthdays coming up! Charlie (Green), Ryan (Beech), Katherine (Olive), 

Vasilis (Blue).                  ENJOY YOUR SPECIAL DAYS! 

Upcoming dates; 

13.7.22 Sports Day  

15.7.22 Leaver’s Prom Ticket Only 

19.7.22 Leaver’s Assembly. Parents 

of leavers only please. 10.30am   

followed by a farewell cuppa! 

20.7.22 Last day for pupils. 

21.7.22 Inset Day for staff. 

1st & 2nd Sept Inset Days for staff 

5.9.22 Pupils return for a new     

academic year 

Sports Day 

A letter is going out with details of the day. We look forward to seeing as many 

of you as possible on that day. Please let the office know if you are able to 

attend. 

"It’s always summer somewhere” - Lilly Pultizer 

Middle School Market 

The pupils in Middle School ended their Enterprise topic with a 

market selling their wares! It was a wonderful afternoon with an 

array of different items for sale, all created by the pupils. Thank 

you to the Middle School families who were able to come along 

and support the event. We hope you managed to pick up a      

bargain! 

 

Grove Cottage, Bishop Stortford 

Grove Cottage are running holiday activities and sessions for SEN 

pupils. If you can get to them, and they have spaces, they have 

said they would like to welcome our pupils from age 5 and up! 

More info and how to contact them can be found on https://

www.mencapgrovecottage.org/services-and-activities/holiday-

clubs/ 
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